
From: Sharon Miller <smilertoo@aol.com> 

Date: March 25, 2015 at 11:38:44 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: SB 477 

 Please Support SB 477!!! 

  
I am a grandmother who wants to see my grandchildren breathe clean air and have a liveable planet on 

which to live and to raise their children.  Stopping the mining and burning of coal is a very achievable 
goal to work toward this end.  I strongly appeal to your responsibility to our children in voting for the 

Coal to Clean Bill, SB 477. 
  

Thank You...  

Sharon Miller 
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